
 

 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
MEETING 

FEBRUARY 27, 2014 
 
 

Chairman Ed Meier called the meeting to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Present were: Al Chamberlin, Larry Fuller, Jim Christian, and Chairman Ed Meier. 
Excused absent were Anne Minley and Jeff Lofton. 
 
We reviewed and discussed the Police Reports. 
 
We reviewed and discussed ordinance 1497 (Vicious Dogs).  We all are taking a copy 
of the ordinance home for further review and, at the next Public Safety Meeting we will 
each present our suggested changes. 
 
We also agreed to ask the Board of Aldermen to look into an ordinance requiring all 
businesses in the City of Bellefontaine Neighbors to have at least one trash can outside 
of their building. 
 
The Public Safety Board suggests the Board of Aldermen request the City Attorney to 
draft an ordinance banning retailers from supplying plastic carry-out shopping bags. 
 
Daylight savings time is March 9, 2014.  Change smoke detector batteries. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm. 
 
Next meeting is March 27, 2014 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Larry Fuller, Secretary 


